
 
 Corton Wives 
 
The past couple of years has been difficult for Corton Wives as it was for many 
other clubs. 
The Corton Methodist Church where we meet in the small meeting room was 
very understanding and helpful during this time. 
 
The Chair and Committee did a lot of rearranging where they could, to enable 
the group to meet and, in September 2021, we started meeting again. This took 
place in the garden of the church, celebrating with tea and cakes!  At this 
meeting we said goodbye to our Chair Norma who had done a grand job for 
many years and a new committee was re-elected. 
 
Corton Wives meet in an afternoon starting at 2.30 on the first Thursday of the 
month at the Methodist Church.   Our details can be found in the New Corton 
Coastline magazine and soon on the village notice boards. We have 14 members 
and would welcome more - you don’t have to be living in Corton to join. 
 
We do various things each month, inviting speakers, demonstrators, visiting a 
place of interest each year, we have two parties one in April & one at Christmas, 
an auction, and in January we are now having a shared afternoon tea just 
chatting & spending some time together. 
 
Our membership is £15 per year or come as a guest for a couple of times for £2 
a meeting to see if you would like to join us. 
 
Corton Wives has been meeting for over 50 years and offers friendship and an 
interesting, enjoyable afternoon which will always end with Tea & Biscuits! 
 
Please do come and give us a look we would love to meet you. 
 
 
Note 
If you feel you have a Hobby or Skill or interesting talk you would like to share 
one month please contact Trixie 01502 732405


